
From: Caitlin Cameron
To: Fraser, Jean
CC: David Latulippe
Date: 7/27/2015 2:00 PM
Subject: 20 Marginal Way - condition of approval iii

I am confirming that for 20 Marginal Way, Condition of Approval iii. regarding the glazing has been met 
with the following agreement:
 
- Building elevations remain the same
 
- Glazing for entire building shall be Solexia + Solarban 60 with a VT of .61 and which has a slight green 
tint.  The lower Visible Transmittance and slight green tint are allowed as a compromise for better energy 
performance in the building and with the understanding that interior shades will not be used.
 
- Spandrel glass shall be used on the transom section of storefront on the first floor only (as shown in the 
elevations) to mask the floor plate behind.
 
Let me or the applicant know if anything else is needed to show the condition of approval is met.
 
 
Caitlin Cameron, LEED AP, Associate AIA
Urban Designer  |  Planning & Urban Development Department
City of Portland, Maine
389 Congress Street, 4th Floor Portland, ME 04101
(207) 874-8901  |  ccameron@portlandmaine.gov
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